
 

École Centennial Park Elementary School 

Reminders for the week of: September 11–

September 15 

Monday Kindergarten gradual entry 

Tuesday Kindergarten gradual entry 

Wednesday Kindergarten gradual entry 

Thursday Kindergarten gradual entry 

Friday Kindergarten gradual entry 

 Click on the link to our school website NewsHub for detailed information about 
our school: https://centennialpark.abbyschools.ca/hub 

Upcoming Dates to Note September 18 – Kindergarteners start full days! 
September 28 – Hot Lunch (see upcoming PAC emails and Facebook page for    
more information) 
September 29 – Professional Development Day (no school for students) 
October 2 – National Day for Truth and Reconciliation (in lieu - no school) 
October 6 – Individual school photos 
October 9 – Thanksgiving Day (no school) 
October 18-19 Parent/Teacher Conferences (early dismissal days) 

 

Our First Week Back! 

It has been such a wonderful start to the school year!        We have been able to welcome so many new 

students to our school, and it has been fabulous to see our returning students as well! I know that this year 

has been a bit different than previous years, with the uncertainty about classes. We feel that, too! We are 

working as hard as we can to get things settled. We have been able to get our French classes set today, and 

our goal is to be able to say the same about our English classes on Monday. Thank you so much for your 

understanding, as there are factors out of our control delaying the process. Please direct any questions or 

concerns to Mrs. Petzold at the office!  

Meet the Teacher evening 

Sometime in the next few weeks we will be having a Meet the Teacher 

evening, to give you an opportunity to come and see the school, meet 

your child’s teacher, and perhaps say hello to previous teachers.        

I’ll send more information as we confirm when that will be.  



Lost and Found 

Look how mostly empty our Lost and Found is right now! We will do our 

best to reunite our students with their belongings, but please feel free to 

check out the Lost and Found if you know your child has misplaced 

something. I’ll send out pictures every month or so to help items find their 

“home”.         

 

 

Family Supports and Workshops 

Being a parent or caregiver is the toughest job out there! Sometimes we need extra supports so that we can 

better help our struggling little ones (or not so little ones!). Whenever I get information about parent groups 

that are offered in our community, I’ll be sure to pass them along to you – both in the newsletter, and on our 

school website in the News Hub. Below are two flyers outlining some of the workshops that are available over 

the next few months. Please check them out if you are interested! 

                 

 

 

 


